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Dear House Federalism Committee, 

  

I would like to enter my testimony in favor of House BBIll 178 into the official record. 

  

Here is my testimony:   

  

I believe this bill would lower the crime rate because the criminals would know that there are more 

citizens protecting themselves. I also,am of the understanding that Ohio's 2nd Amendment allows 

citizens to protect and defend themselves. 

  

Chairman Becker, Vice Chairman Stoltzfus, Ranking Member Miller, and members of the House 

Federalism Committee, thank you for this opportunity to testify on this wonderful legislation, House Bill 

178. 

  

Thank you for your time, 

Michael Taylor 


